
PUBLIC NOTICE 
   MEDINA COUNTY HIGHWAY ENGINEER  

2023 PAVEMENT MARKING RE-APPLICATION
ODOT PID # 102896

The Medina County Highway Engineer will be replacing worn pavement markings on various 
county roadways. ODOT PID # 102896.  This project will be administered by the County as an
ODOT local-let project using CEAO (County Engineer’s Association of Ohio) funding.

The proposed project is expected to begin in May of 2023 and be complete by September of 
2023. Traffic will be maintained throughout the project with minor traffic delays expected.   

For questions or comments on the project, please contact Matt Martin, Civil Engineer at 
330-722-9358 or email at mmartin@medinaco.org.


